
To: Kathy MacDonald 

May 1, 2019 

From: Fraser Fields IWDD 

Gary Shuller, Representative 

RE: Request for Formation of Irrigation Water Delivery District 

Dear Ms. MacDonald, 

We as a neighborhood "Fraser Fields" are requesting consent to form an Irrigation Water 

Delivery District (IWDD) from the City of Mesa. The purpose of the IWDD is the fair use and 

upkeep of the irrigation system by property tax assignment for our homeowners. We ask 

that the City Council would pass this request of resolution, authorizing this IWDD. 

Enclosed you will find Salt River Projects approval along with maps of the proposed district 

and the homeowner list. I will be the spokesperson for the proposed IWDD. Once we 

receive approval from the City of Mesa we will be submitting an Impact Statement to form 

an IWDD to Maricopa County Board of Supervisors. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Shuller 

328 N Fraser Drive 

Mesa, AZ 85203 

(602) 509 7392

For: Fraser Fields IWDD 




















